
CITY OF CUPERTINO NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY AND REQUEST FOR PUBLIC 
COMMENTS FOR THE COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) 
PROGRAM ANALYSIS OF IMPEDIMENTS TO FAIR HOUSING CHOICE (AI) IS 
HEREBY GIVEN that the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program Analysis 
of Impediments to Fair Housing Choice (AI) will be available for public review and comments 
from October 19, 2015 – November 20, 2015. The CDBG AI is a review of impediments or 
barriers that affect the rights of fair housing choice. The AI covers public and private policies, 
practices, and procedures affecting housing choice.  Impediments to fair housing choice are 
defined as any actions, omissions, or decisions that restrict, or have the effect of restricting, the 
availability of housing choices, based on race, color, religion, sex, disability, familial status, or 
national origin. The CDBG AI will be made available in public locations for community review 
for at least thirty days. The CDBG AI will be available at the City of Cupertino City Hall, 10300 
Torre Avenue, Cupertino, CA 95014 beginning October 19, 2015. Comments are due to the 
Community Development Department no later than 5:00 p.m. on November 20, 2015. Comments 
may be addressed to City of Cupertino Senior Housing Planner, City of Cupertino, Community 
Development Department, 10300 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, CA 95014 or via e-mail to: 
christopherv@cupertino.org. For additional information you can contact the City of Cupertino 
Senior Housing Planner at 408.777.3251.  
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CITY CLERK 
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